
5. RAISING WASTE AWARENESS - PROPOSAL BY GLASS TOWER 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Water and Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter, DDI 371-1271 

 
 The purpose of this report is to receive a proposal to raise waste awareness in the region from Glass 

Tower. 
 
 Background  
 
 At the 12 March 2001 meeting of the Subcommittee Glass Tower presented an overview of the 

1999/2000 campaign to raise waste awareness in the community.  At the time they proposed to 
present the committee with a further proposal to build on the previous campaign.  Glass Tower will 
present their new proposal at the meeting.  No operating budget provision exists for such expenditure 
for the current financial year.  

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received. 


